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April 11, 1966

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr.

0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Re: Aztec Uncle Well No. 1
Dear Sir:

Since my letter of March 28, 1966, concerning the captioned
well, Mobil 0il Company has informed us that they wish to join us
with their W/2 of the NW/4 (80 acres) to make a 320 acre gas unit.

Enclosed is a plat of the well showing the acreage assigned;
therefore, all we need is an application for a non-standard location
and I am under the impression that this can be handled by your office.

We have made a gas contract with Southern Union Gas Company
and they have informed us that they will have us connected within

the next 10 days.

If there is any other information that you need, please let
us know.

Very truly yours,

L. R. FRENCH, JR.

David H. Donaldson
DHD/d

Enclosure



